
CANCELLED: 11th Annual Patient-Reported Outcome
Consortium Workshop

WHAT: 11th Annual Patient-Reported Outcome Consortium Workshop

WHEN: CANCELLED

WHERE: Sheraton Silver Spring, Silver Spring, MD

The Critical Path Institute’s Patient-Reported Outcome (PRO) Consortium is announcing the cancellation of
the 11th Annual PRO Consortium Workshop scheduled for April 22-23, 2020 in Silver Spring, MD. This
decision was made by the PRO Consortium leadership team based on an abundance of caution due to the
uncertainty surrounding the spread of COVID-19. The health and well-being of all our colleagues is of
paramount importance to us.

We thank everyone who accepted the invitation to help plan a session and/or serve as a presenter or panelist
as well as the more than 200 people who registered to attend the workshop. It is our intent that the time
invested in planning this year’s workshop will not go to waste and that the session planners, presenters and
panelists will join us toward the end of this year to pick up where we left off in planning for the 2021 PRO
Consortium Workshop!

We look forward to regrouping and beginning the planning for 2021 and will look forward to seeing you
then!


